
Commitment to Supply Chain Security and CTPAT 

Landstar System, Inc. and its affiliated transportation services companies (collectively, "Landstar" or the 
"Company") have been members of the Customs Trade Partnership Against Terrorism (CTPAT), a 
voluntary joint government/business initiative to improve supply chain security, since 2003. The 
Company's involvement is an effort to ensure a more secure supply chain for our customers, employees, 
agents, third-party capacity providers and vendors.  Landstar is committed to  implementing, following 
and maintaining procedures and practices consistent with CTPAT security criteria and guidelines 
published and enforced by U.S. Customs and Border Protection (CBP). 

Security is part of Landstar's safety-first culture. Our commitment to security includes awareness of and 
protection from criminal activities within the supply chain, including drug trafficking, human smuggling 
and forced labor, transportation of illegal contraband, terrorism and cyberterrorism. The Company 
regularly communicates its security guidelines, practices and compliance expectations to customers, 
employees, agents, third-party capacity providers and vendors with whom we conduct business. 
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